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Dear Families 

 

I am delighted to have been appointed as the new Deputy Headteacher for Stowmarket High School 
from September 2024, and I am very much looking forward to getting to know all our pupils, 
parents, carers and staff. 
 
I have been a teacher and senior leader across a range of secondary schools in Suffolk for 23 years.  
Being the mother of two children of high school age, I am very aware of the pressures faced by 
young people in school and society and thus the responsibility we all have in helping them get the 
very best start in life. 
 
As part of my transition to Stowmarket High I have spent time this half term with the staff and 
students at the school and I have been really impressed by what I have seen.  I have seen high 
expectations insisted upon for all, balanced with bespoke support, care and kindness. 
 
Under the new leadership of Ms Hernandez, it’s clear the school is on an upward trajectory, (much 
like the local football team in blue) listening to its stakeholders and seeking to strive for the very 
best educational experience for all students as they so rightly deserve.  My primary role will be the 
behaviour and safeguarding two areas of paramount importance. 
 
I went into teaching to make a difference; this is still my philosophy as senior leader.  I have found 
from experience that the key to success is investing in your school and students, leading with 
morality and energy, whilst being firm and fair.  I know that a successful and happy school depends 
on all of us working together.  As parents and carers, you make a pivotal contribution to your 
children’s achievements, and I thank you in advance for the support you afford them and that of the 
school.  I am looking forward to meeting you. 
 
I intend to be a very visible deputy headteacher who will be out on duty before and after school, so 
please do say hello. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

F Hubbard 

 
Miss F A Hubbard 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
 


